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OUR FIRST YEAR IS
COMPLETE! 

We have had a very successful first year
as a PTA! We are still finding our feet
and trying to figure out the best ways
to communicate to parents however, we
are so impressed with the support we
have received from you all with
donations and volunteering for discos
ect. 

We have even been able to donate
money and items to school. We have 
 helped towards activities for Story
Teller Week, sent ice pops for all
students during the warmer weather
and cake for the teachers that were on
flood clean up. We have also been able
to end the year by donating £360 (£90
per class) for teachers to use to
purchase items they may need or treat
their own class.

We have had so much fun planning
Disco's, Film Night, Non-uniform days,
coffee mornings and Fun Days and we
plan on making things bigger and
better next year. 

IN 22/23 WE
HAVE RAISED:

STILL TO COME:

AGM meeting 
Christmas fair

Christmas Shop
Christmas Disco

COMING IN 23/24:

7/7/23 - DISCO
16/7/23 - EVENT IN

THE PARK

£1619
IN 22/23 WE

HAVE DONATED
TO SCHOOL

£483
WE STILL NEED

MORE VOLUNTEERS
IN 23/24!

We look forward to
welcoming new

members in September

WE COULD NOT HAVE DONE THIS WITHOUT YOUR HELP
THANK YOU!


